
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good 
standing (current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  
If you have any questions or concerns please contact 

our Grand Knight Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be January 18, 2018. 
 

Sundays 2—4.  Please 
bring a donation for the 
food bank. 

Religious Education classes will resume 

on January 3rd.  K-6th grade after school 

until 5:00PM.  See you all there. 

 
The study group “The Bible and the Virgin 

Mary will resume on January 3rd.  Hope to 

see you there. 

January Duties 

Funeral Dinners—6; Albs—7   

Coffee Hour—9: No Duty—10 

Thank you to all of you who helped us 
for Jerry Colton’s funeral dinner.  It is 

greatly appreciated. 

 

             Donated By:                                  In Memory Of: 

Lyle & Marguerite Laeger  Family and Friends of the Laegers 

Roger & Dawn Coles Bernal & Lois Coles and Everett & Virgene Payton 

Jim & Carole Watt Bob & Myrtle Dickard; Bill & Vivian Watt 

Helen Troy Wayne Troy and the Troy Family 

Ron & Doris Hutton Leta Fischer 

Mary Banta Dave Banta 

Joan George 
Al Welter, Blanie George; Wilbur, Margaret 

Katherine Elaine Wood                      Herschel Wood, the Wood and Osborn  

Cliff & Michelle Curtis Mary Margaret Hansen, Arthur & Betty Ferris 

Clarence & Virginia Babski Our Parents 

Matt & Ann Kniesel Brennan, O’Connor, & Kniesel families 

Jerry & Mary Kincaid Joan & Bob Scarbrough; Annetta & Claud  

 Kincaid;  Katherine & Bob Brätt & 

 Colleen & John Atkinson 

Carol Lafreniere Gerard Lafreniere & Eugene Wallace 

Gordon & Judy Schroeder Schroeder & Heater Families 

Frank & Patty Steinbeck Deceased family and friends of 
Frank & Patty 

 Al & Grace Hausotter Family and friends of the Hausotter’s 

The beautiful Poinsettia’s were 

Please join us for Coffee hour this 

Sunday.  A general Altar Meeting will 

immediately follow Mass on Sunday.  All 

are welcome to attend. 


